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 tƭŜŀǎŀƴǘ ±ŀƭƭŜȅΣ b¸Φ bŜǿ IƻǊƛȊƻƴǎ wŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎΣ LƴŎΦ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜŘ aƻƴŘŀȅ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǘǎ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 5ƛǊŜŎ
 ǘƻǊΣ wŜƎƛǎ hōƛƧƛǎƪƛ Ƙŀǎ ŀŎŎŜǇǘŜŘ ŀ Ǉƻǎƛǝƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ bŜǿ ¸ƻǊƪ {ǘŀǘŜΩǎ  ht²55 όhŶŎŜ ŦƻǊ tŜƻǇƭŜ 
 ²ƛǘƘ 5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘŀƭ 5ƛǎŀōƛƭƛǝŜǎύΦ hōƛƧƛǎƪƛ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǊŜŎǊǳƛǘŜŘ ōȅ /ƻƳƳƛǎǎƛƻƴŜǊ /ƻǳǊǘƴŜȅ .ƻǳǊƪŜ 
 ǘƻ ǎŜǊǾŜ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ 5ŜǇǳǘȅ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ ²ƻǊƪŦƻǊŎŜ ϧ ¢ŀƭŜƴǘ 5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘΦ ¢ƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊǎ 
 Ƙŀǎ ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘŜŘ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ ό.ƛƭƭύ .ŜŀǩŜ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΦ .ŜŀǩŜ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ 
 ŀƎŜƴŎȅ  ŦƻǊ ол ȅŜŀǊǎ ŀƴŘ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ǎŜǊǾŜǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΦ 

 
bŜǿ IƻǊƛȊƻƴǎ wŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎΣ LƴŎΦ ƛǎ ŀ ƴƻǘ-ŦƻǊ-ǇǊƻŬǘ ŀƎŜƴŎȅ ǘƘŀǘ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜǎ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ǘƻ плл ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ 
ŀƴŘ ŀŘǳƭǘǎ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘŀƭ ŘƛǎŀōƛƭƛǝŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƭƛǾŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ IǳŘǎƻƴ ±ŀƭƭŜȅ ǊŜƎƛƻƴ ƻŦ bŜǿ 
¸ƻǊƪ {ǘŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ ŜƳǇƭƻȅǎ пол ǎǘŀũΦ ¢ƘŜ ŀƎŜƴŎȅ ǿŀǎ ŦƻǳƴŘŜŘ ƛƴ мфтп ōȅ ŀ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻŦ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǎŜŜƪπ
ƛƴƎ ŀƭǘŜǊƴŀǝǾŜǎ ǘƻ ƛƴǎǝǘǳǝƻƴŀƭƛȊŜŘ ŎŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ŘŀǳƎƘǘŜǊǎΦ Lƴ мфумΣ ǘƘŜ ŀƎŜƴŎȅ 
ƻǇŜƴŜŘ ƛǘǎ ŬǊǎǘ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴŎŜǎ ŦƻǊ ŀŘǳƭǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘŀƭ ŘƛǎŀōƛƭƛǝŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƻŘŀȅ ƻǇŜǊŀǘŜǎ ол ǊŜǎπ
ƛŘŜƴŎŜǎ ƛƴ 5ǳǘŎƘŜǎǎ ϧ ¦ƭǎǘŜǊ ŎƻǳƴǝŜǎΦ  
 
¢ƘŜ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ bŜǿ IƻǊƛȊƻƴǎ wŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎΣ LƴŎΦ ƛǎ ǘƻ ŜƴŀōƭŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘŀƭ ŘƛǎŀōƛƭƛǝŜǎ 
ǘƻ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜ ŦǳƭŬƭƭƛƴƎ ƭƛǾŜǎ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭƻŎŀƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǝŜǎ ōȅ ŜƴƎŜƴŘŜǊƛƴƎ ŀ ǎŜƴǎŜ ƻŦ ƘƻƳŜΣ ōŜπ
ƭƻƴƎƛƴƎΣ ǎŜƭŦ-ŘŜǘŜǊƳƛƴŀǝƻƴΣ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΣ ǇǊƻŘǳŎǝǾƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ ǊŜǎǇŜŎǘΦ 
 
CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƻƴ bŜǿ IƻǊƛȊƻƴǎ wŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎΣ LƴŎΦ ŀƴŘ bŜǿ IƻǊƛȊƻƴǎ CƻǳƴŘŀǝƻƴΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 
ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ .ŜǘƘ /ƻƻƪƛƴƘŀƳΣ CƻǳƴŘŀǝƻƴ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ŀǘ пто-оллл Ȅ онн ƻǊ ōŎƻƻƪƛƴƘŀƳϪƴƘǊƴȅΦƻǊƎΦ 
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The NHR Newsletter is a quarterly 
publication produced by the agency 
to keep our friends informed about 
NHRôs current activities. 

 
 
 

 
Regis Obijiski, Executive Director  
 
Honorary Directors  
 
Jeanne Jompole 
Doris Shaw 
 
 
Please address comments about the 
newsletter to Beth Cookinham at: 
 

New Horizons Resources, Inc. 
123 West Road 
Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 
(845) 473-3000 x322  
email: bcookinham @nhrny.org 

New Horizons Resources  
Board of Directors  
 
Stacey Langenthal, President 
Daniel G. Hickey, Vice-President 
Bruce Marley, Treasurer  
Peter Leonard, Secretary 
Kimberly Bottini  
Theresa Burdick 
George F. Decker, Jr. 
Val Fidanque 
Susan P. Hochhauser 
Maureen Kangas 
Joseph Kirchhoff  
Helena Lee 
Edward McCormick  
Marilyn McGaulley  
Rita McPeck 
 
  
 
 
 

A Message From the Executive Director…. 

            January 7, 2013 
 
Dear Families, Colleagues and Friends: 
 
On January 30, 2013, I will be resigning my position as executive director of New Horizons Resources.  
 
Responding to many of you who asked me over the past couple of years about impending retirement, I said 
that I will be here at New Horizons through 2014.  What has changed? NYS-OPWDD commissioner Court-
ney Burke has been recruiting me since October to be deputy director of workforce and talent development. 
The principal responsibility of this position is to oversee the effective implementation of the code of ethics 
and the direct support professional (DSP) core competencies for 90,000 DSPs in New York. The need for 
such action is a response to two years of negative publicity regarding service abuse and neglect, the central 
importance of DSPs in an impending managed care environment and developing service performance met-
rics that will determine the expansion or continuance of provider service contracts. 
 
Most of you know me and understand the appeal of such a noble and daunting project. After all, the second-
most important person in our service system is the DSP. Of course, the most important person is the individ-
ual with disabilities. If I can affect a broad and positive effect on the lives of people with developmental disa-
bilities in this way across our state, then my long career will finish in a most satisfying way--bringing all that 
you have taught me at New Horizons to a much wider group of people.  
 
The board of directors has known about these plans for a couple of months and has prepared for a smooth 
transition of leadership. They have selected William Beattie as the next executive director.  All of you know 
Bill for his thirty years of loyalty, intelligence and deep commitment to New Horizons' principles. With a su-
perb team of directors and 430 astonishing staff, our organization will continue to flourish and demonstrate 
leading practices in services and supports for persons with developmental disabilities.   
 
My twenty-six years with New Horizons have been the best years of my life. With all my heart, I thank you 
and will never forget you.  
 
 

New Horizons Foundation  
Board of Directors  
 
Donna Seelbach, President 
Richard Olson, Vice-President 
Rita McPeck, Secretary/ Treasurer  
Bob Bazargan 
Michael J. Cunningham 
George F. Decker, Jr. 
Mark DeGiacomo 
Stephen Hill  
Susan P. Hochhauser 
Sean Jones 
Julia Kessler 
Christopher Lapine  
Lisa Lombardo 
Regis Obijiski 
Stephen J. Reverri, Jr. 
Mary Jean Skelly-Miller  
Kelly L. Traver 
 
Beth Cookinham, Foundation Director  
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.ƛƭƭ .ŜŀǩŜ  
!ǇǇƻƛƴǘŜŘ .ȅ 
¢ƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ  
5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊǎ  
!ǎ bŜǿ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ  
5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 

 
 

.ƛƭƭ ƛǎ ƴƻ ǎǘǊŀƴƎŜǊ ǘƻ bIwΗ .ƛƭƭ ŎŀƳŜ ǘƻ bŜǿ IƻǊƛȊƻƴǎ  
ƛƴ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ мфум ŀǎ ŀ  ǇŀǊǘ ǝƳŜ bǳǊǎŜΦ .ƛƭƭΩǎ ƘŀǊŘ 
ǿƻǊƪ ǇŀƛŘ ƻũ ŀƴŘ ƘŜ ǿŀǎ ŜǾŜƴǘǳŀƭƭȅ ǇǊƻƳƻǘŜŘ ǘƻ 
bǳǊǎƛƴƎ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ ǘƘŜƴ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ  tǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ŦƻǊ 
5ǳǘŎƘŜǎǎ /ƻǳƴǘȅ ŀƴŘ ǳƭǝƳŀǘŜƭȅ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 
5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΦ   tǊŜǾƛƻǳǎƭȅ .ƛƭƭ ǿŀǎ ŜƳǇƭƻȅŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ  
¢ŀŎƻƴƛŎ 55wh ŀǎ ŀ bǳǊǎƛƴƎ !ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǘƻǊ ϧ  

¢ǊŜŀǘƳŜƴǘ ¢ŜŀƳ [ŜŀŘŜǊΦ 
 

/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ .ƛƭƭΗ 

"I am only one, but still I am one. I cannot do everything, 
but still I can do something; and because I cannot do every-
thing, I will not refuse to do something that I can do." 

Helen Keller 

On behalf of the board of directors, 

I wish to thank Regis for his twenty
-six years of dedicated leadership 
of New Horizons Resources, Inc. 
During his tenure, his initiatives to 
support DSPs and bring light to 
this very import profession have 
been astonishing.  It is fitting that 
he continues his very distinguished 
career with an opportunity to work 
with over 90,000 DSPs as the  
Deputy Director of Workforce & 
Talent Development with OPWDD.  
 
He will be greatly  missed by our 
consumers, families, staff and 
board.  We congratulate both Regis 
and Bill on their new positions.  

{ǘŀŎŜȅ [ŀƴƎŜƴǘƘŀƭΣ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
bIw .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊǎ 



123 West Road 
Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 
 
Tel: 845-473-3000  
Fax: 845-473-3030 
email: info@nhrny.org  
website:  www.nhrny.org  
 
Mission Statement:  
The mission of New Horizons 
Resources, Inc. is to enable 
people with developmental 
disabilities to achieve fulfilling 
lives within their local 
communities by establishing a 
home, belonging, self-
determination and respect.  
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Please Join UsΧΧΦ 
A farewell reception 

to honor Regisô 26 year commitment to 
New Horizons Resources, Inc. 

 
Wednesday, February 27, 2013 

 
5:30ð7:00 pm 

Hors Dôoeuvres & Cash Bar 
 

7:00ð8:00 pm 
Dessert & Coffee 

 
The Poughkeepsie Grand Hotel 

40 Civic Center Plaza 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 

 
$40 per person 
Includes Gift 

 

Kindly RSVP to Beth Cookinham by 2/18 
(845) 473-3000/ bcookinham@nhrny.org 

 
Seating is limited 

Advanced Reservations & Payment Requested 

tƘƻǘƻ /ƻǳǊǘŜǎȅ ƻŦ WŜǎǎƛŎŀ aŎYŜƻǿƴ tƘƻǘƻƎǊŀǇƘȅ 


